
 

History 

The children are busy working on their Viking projects and we look 
forward to sharing their home learning on Anglo Saxons in class too. 

English 

We have finished our class book – Floodland and all the children agreed 
they have loved it and they were pleased by the surprising ending! They 
have been busy writing thank you letters to Morfa Bay and writing a 
book review for Floodland. 

Maths 

This week we have been working on a Millions Challenge – with 
interesting questions such as how many minutes 
old are you? Are you more than a million minutes 
old? 

Sports Day 

It was lovely to see you for Sports Day. 
Amethyst class were very helpful all day and 
their maturity was commented on by several 
parents in the infant sports morning. 

Dates for term 6: 

KLB transition day – Thursday 30th June 

Brimsham Green transition days – Wednesday 29th and 
Thursday 30th June 

Stroud High School – Friday 1st July 

End of Term Leaver’s Pantomime – Monday 18th July 6pm – 8pm 

 

If your child is going to be absent for the pantomime or is away on holiday for any time 
this term can you let me know ASAP. 
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